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Dear Dr. Ozodiegwu, 

 

Thank you very much for speaking today during our MPH class (PUBH 5399 Epidemiology 

Capstone) on “Application of mathematical models of malaria transmission to inform national 

strategic planning in Nigeria”. Your presentation was excellent and was thoroughly enjoyed by 

everyone. We appreciate you sharing your time, talent, and expertise with us. 

 

I look forward to collaborating more with you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Liang Wang, MD, DrPH, MPH, FACE, FTOS     
Director of Epidemiology  
Associate Professor of Public Health    
Robbins College of Health and Human Sciences  
Baylor University  
One Bear Place #97343 
Waco, Texas 76798  
Phone: 254-710-4219    
Email: Liang_Wang1@baylor.edu    
 


